
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 6:59 AM 
To: Kimberly M. Wilson (kwilson@talonlpe.com); slhitchcock@talonlpe.com 
Subject: Devon Snapping 10 Fed 1 

Reference: Devon Energy * Snapping 10 Fed 1 * 30-015-37899 * B-10-26s-31e * Eddy County, New Mexico 
NMOCD Tracking number: 2RP-1975 * DOR: 9/23/13 

Kimberly, 

The proposal for remediation ofthe above referenced release, submitted to OCD by Talon, LPE, is approved, with the 
following conditions and/or stipulations. In the areas identified as S-3 and S-4, deeper delineation will be required due to 
elevated TPH and BTEX. Excavation depth for this area will be based on the delineation results. Like approval by BLM is 
required on Federal sites. 

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In 
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local 
laws and/or regulations. 

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me. 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
8 n S. First Street , 
Artesia, NM 88210 : 
0: 575-748-1283 X168 ' 
C:575-626-0857 ' 
F: 575-748-9720 :i 


